LILLI PILLI CUBS VISITING

The Seventh-day Adventist Camp site if a whirl of
activity at the moment with the 1st Lilli Pilli Cub
Pack, Cook District, in camp there - 35 young Cubs
with 3 Leaders and 5 other helpers.

We welcome to Norfolk Island, Leaders Geoff Sales.
Janet McLachlan and Carolynne Hales and their
helpers Jean Sales, Richard McLachlan, John Hales,
Warren Sales and Narelle McLachlan - looks like
a family conclave there!

And we welcome also, the Cubs - Andrew and
Cameron Challenor, Scott Tasker, Scott Stewart,
Nicholas Peak, Ben Amy, Ben Campbell. Richard
Ford, Greg and Anthony Murrell, Gary Martin,

Paul Hales, Andrew Robinson, Daniel Steege,

Neil Jaunzems, Joel Hicks, Lane Clarkson, Shamus
Cooke, Geoffrey Hopkins, David Ringrose, Leigh
Wilkinson, Ryan Southwell, Garon Corcoran, Jude
and Jamie Roberts, Ben and Luke Payne, Murray
Ryder, Joshua Blue, Gavin Braithwaite, Andrew Coull,
David Houghton, Murray Watts, Ben Sawtell and
Michael Dare.

The weather has been beautiful and we know that -
the boys and their Leaders are enjoying many
activities - and making many friends on the island.

.............

VALE

There are probably many on Norfolk who would
know of the sad passing of Les (Davy) Davison in
Auckland on 17th August - many will not.

Davy and his wife Ellen (nee Nobbs) had many
years on Norfolk while Davy was a member of the
Cable Station - in fact, they had two terms on the
island amounting to some 9 or more years. Their
daughter Jan (Robertson) was born here - their son
was born in Auckland.
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Over the last few years Davy has had several
operations and he and the family have lived with

the knowledge of his terminal illness for many vears
Luckily, he was in hospital for a matter of 2 weeks only
and passed quietly away without undue pain.

Our very sincere condolences go to Ellen and the
members of her family on the loss of their beloved
Davy - so well remembered and respected on Norfolk
and wherever he was stationed in the years gone by.

Ellen Davison and Jan and Gary Robertson and family
would like to thank all who gave them support and
sent messages of sympathy on the passing of Les

on 17th August.

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Sir:

The only sensible thing I have seen in connection
with the Norfolk Island Development Plan, is the
front cover carrying the words of our Anthem -

‘In as much’.

Parts 1 to 3 are a lot of trash - so to save time and
expense it would be a good idea if the planners and
the Minister for Lands called the whole thing off.

Do they really think that we are idiots who will
give the government control of our freehold property?

Remember - we are a territory UNDER Australia.
They were asked to send a representative to keep
Peace and Good Order in the form of an Admini-
strator.

We went through all this a few years ago. Don’t
kid yourselves we are not going to go through it
all again!

Norfolk Island was given to the Pitcairners. Yours,
etc. Elva Yager.



